
Maketu-Te Puke Community Forum – 21 August 2023 

Issue/Concern  Progress  

Pongakawa School Road Speed Limit The Forum was advised that this would be included as part 
of the Speed Management Plan Review that Council was 
currently undertaking. There would be an opportunity for 
public consultation through this process. 

Infrastructure in Maketu 
• Stormwater concerns. 
• Roading concerns. 
• Levels of service. 

This issue has been raised as part of the Maketu 
Community Board's annual plan submission. Staff are 
aware of the issues in Maketu, and a range of Service 
Requests have been raised by members of the public. 
 
The Forum was advised on the night that stormwater and 
flooding was a major concern for Council, due to the 
serious flooding throughout the district. There could be 
opportunity for a stormwater liaison group be set up in 
Maketu, much like what has been done for Waihī Beach. 
 
Projects currently planned for Maketu: 

• Improvement to culvert capacity at Spencer Avenue 
– this is in design phase. Construction is set to be 
completed during 2024/2025. 

• Wilson Road North Widening/Road Rehabilitation 
works. This project is in design phase, and is planned 
for completion in the 2024/25 construction season. 
This includes upgrades to pavement and additional 



stormwater facilities. The rehabilitation begins at the 
intersection of Wilson Road North/Church Road and 
ends 500m north of Arawa Avenue. 

• Cycleway extension being built alongside sports 
ground on Maketu Road. 

 
Te Puke Heritage Plaza (Helicopter Pad) levelled deck This matter is being dealt with at a Community Board level. 

No action required. 
 
 


